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18th May 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are excited to announce that from September 2022, the infant and junior schools will be 
moving our catering to Dolce. 
 
Please find attached introductory letters from Dolce for Infant and Junior school parents and 
carers. You will see that these letters differ due to children at the infant school receiving 
Universal Free school meals whereas meals ordered at the junior school incur a cost unless 
your child is in receipt of Free School Meals. 
 
As part of the onboarding process, we will be providing Dolce with parents and carers 
contact email addresses to enable them to set up accounts and allow you to order meals. 
You will receive an email from SchoolGrid, the online ordering system for Dolce, later this 
term to activate your child’s account.  
 
From September, meals will be ordered via SchoolGrid by yourselves and can be ordered up 
to 9.30am on the day. Dolce will liaise directly with all parents and carers of children who 
have any allergies or intolerances to ensure the menus available are suitable for your child’s 
specific dietary needs.  
 
We also attach Dolce parent information and payments information fliers for you to read.  
 
If you have any queries, please contact a member of the school office. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Corrina Gillard and Jim Usher 

 


